
To: Durham Planning Board 
 
From: Peter Wolfe 
 
Dated: June 21, 2012 
 
Re: Electric Car Charging Stations 
 
I hope your review and approval of Mill Plaza looks to the future needs of shoppers. Electric car 
charging stations in grocery store parking areas is the latest trend. Consumers want to be able 
to shop while their electric car is being charged. This is going to be the future. 
 
If you don’t believe it do some research. See: 
https://www.supermarketnews.com/sustainability/giant-food-rolls-out-electric-vehicle-charging-
stations 

 
https://www.chargepoint.com/blog/grocery-stores-add-ev-charging-their-basket-amenities/ 

 
https://www.eenews.net/stories/1061491825 

 
Please include a charging station near Hannaford 
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